
 

California State University Stanislaus 
One University Circle 

Turlock, California 95382 

 
 
July 1, 2021 

 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
RE: Boise State University STARS Report Submission 2021 
 
Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee,  
 
We, the undersigned, affirm that we have conducted a review of the STARS report in full, that 
Kat Davis, Sustainability Coordinator and Environmental Compliance Specialist, has responded 
to inconsistencies and errors identified by our team, and that the necessary changes have been 
made to the report where revision was required prior to submission.  
 
We further attest that we have not been involved with the collection of any data for the Boise 
State STARS report. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wendy Olmstead    Dr. David Colnic        
Sustainability Coordinator,   Chair, Political Science,        
California State University Stanislaus  Public Administration & Leadership Studies,        

       Faculty Fellow, Council for Sustainable Futures, 
   California State University Stanislaus   


